
 
 

 

  REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
NUNATSIAVUT GOVERNMENT 

AGGREGATE RESOURCES & QUARRY STRATEGY 
 

 
Nunatsiavut Government (NG) is currently undertaking Pingutitsinik Nunatsiavut: Create 
Nunatsiavut Infrastructure Strategy which will guide decision-making and long-term investment 
to bridge the infrastructure gap in Nunatsiavut. This project will support analysis within the larger 
infrastructure strategy and identify lands and costs required for future quarry development.  
 
The full detailed scope of work, instructions and requirements for proposals and any further 
information on the project can be found on the Nunatsiavut Government Merx posting at the 
following link: 
 
https://www.merx.com/nunatsiavutgovernment/solicitations/open-bids?selectedContent=BUYER 
 
Proposals are to be received no later than 4:00 p.m. (ADT) June 19th,  2023. To be considered, 
electronic copies of Proposals should be submitted through the Project MERX solicitation 
advertisement and/or sent to Colin Gilbride – Director of Infrastructure at 
colin.gilbride@nunatsiavut.com (cc infra.ngprocurement@nunantsiavut.com) with the subject line 
PROPOSAL SUBMITTAL: AGGREGATE RESOURCES & QUARRY STRATEGY 
 
The lowest-cost or any proposal may not necessarily be accepted and the Nunatsiavut Government 
reserves the right to cancel this RFP. Proposals will be evaluated on the principles of value for 
money, which include an evaluation of the Inuit Content Factor pursuant to the Procurement Act. 
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